Carol Ann Desiderio

From: Frank DiCampo <fdroadking@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 4, 2023 5:43 PM

To: Carol Ann Desiderio

Subject: Bus lanes

As a Malden resident at 115 Holyoke street since 1977 and my street has become a bypass for the gridlock on route 60
I’'m totally opposed to the bike and bus lanes in Malden ,since there inception | have been impacted by the amount of
traffic they have caused ,please do not allow any future plans for bike and bus lanes in Malden and remove the ones on
route 60 they are under utilized and a waste of hard working tax payers money, Thank you Frank DiCampo
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